








From: C H Hog Farms, Inc.
To: Bailey, John; Water Permit Application; Yarberry, Katherine
Cc: Richard Gray; David Brown (Cargill  Pork Production)
Subject: NMP Modification Request for C & H Hog Farms - Utilization of Waste Storage Pond 2 - Email #1
Date: Sunday, February 01, 2015 8:09:01 PM
Attachments: Signed 2-1-15 Letter to ADEQ re Major Modification - Utilization of Pond 2.pdf

Signed 2-1-15 Revised NOI.pdf

 
 
C & H Hog Farms is in receipt of ADEQ's incompletion letter pertaining to our modification request for
the utilization of Waste Storage Pond 2. 
 
Please see the attached letter.  A revised Notice of Intent (NOI) is included in this email.  A full copy of
the revised NMP is also being sent; however, due to the size of the document, the NMP has been
broken into sections and will be emailed in separate, subsequent emails.  
 
Thank you for reviewing this request.
 
Regards,
Jason Henson
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